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A Great Place to Learn

Fire Prevention Month:

This past week our 1st grade students
had the opportunity to learn from our
local fire department regarding the
importance of fire safety and how their
jobs keep us all safe. A highlight
included fire truck tours. Students had
the opportunity to explore the vehicles
and learn about the equipment
firefighters use in emergencies. We also
had several guest speakers from the
local fire department who gave an
informative presentation on fire safety,
prevention, and the important role
firefighters play in keeping our
community safe.

These hands-on experiences not only
taught our students valuable safety
lessons but also inspired a sense of appreciation for the brave men and women who
serve as firefighters. It was a fantastic afternoon of learning and community connection!



A School District of Excellence
We’re Officially Open

We are thrilled to announce the
successful ribbon-cutting ceremony
at our new Medary Elementary
School! The event on Wednesday,
October 2nd marked the beginning of
an exciting new chapter for our
school community with students,
staff, and local leaders in attendance.
The new facility is not only a stunning
addition to the neighborhood but also
a symbol of our commitment to
providing innovative and dynamic
learning spaces for our students.

With state-of-the-art classrooms, collaborative workspaces, and cutting-edge
technology, this building is designed to inspire creativity, critical thinking, and a love of
learning. We are excited about the future and the incredible opportunities this space will
offer as we continue to prepare our students for success in an ever-evolving world.

Here’s to the bright future of learning in our beautiful new school!

A Great Place to Collaborate

We recently reviewed the
latest Acadience
assessment data for each
grade level, providing us
with valuable insights into
student performance across
key literacy benchmarks.
While the data highlights
areas of progress, it also
points to specific areas
where additional support is
needed.

As we look deeper into the results, our focus will be on formulating targeted lessons and
interventions that directly address these specific student needs. By tailoring instruction
in this way, we are confident that we can help every student grow and meet their
academic potential. This data-driven approach will guide us in providing the most
effective support for our students moving forward.


